
Georgia Liquor Board Meeting 
Chris Letourneau Meeting Room 

Monday, March 14, 2022 
7:00 p.m. 

 
Approved: Approved 
 
Unapproved Minutes are subject to revision and corrections from the town of Georgia Selectboard Members. The 
contents herein represent the notes and recollections of the Selectboard Clerk, Town Administrator, and 
representatives, and may not have captured the true intent of all statements made by the participants. Meeting 
Minutes are corrected when necessary and voted upon for Approval by the Board at the next Regular Selectboard 
Meeting. For clarification of any details of these notes please contact the Town of Georgia Selectboard Chairperson 
or the Selectboard Clerk.  
 
Board Members Present: Kyle Grenier, Carolyn Branagan, Sara Nadeau, Dawn Penney, Gary Wright 
 
Board Members Absent: None 
 
Staff & Other Board Members Present: Amber Baker, Town Administrator; Ashley Sterling, Selectboard 
Clerk; Cheryl Letourneau, Town Clerk; Todd Cadieux, Road Foreman; Keith Baker, Fire Chief; Bill Hinman, 
Assessor 
 
Public Present: Kevin Camisa; Justin Holmes; Karen Grenier 
 
Kyle Grenier opened the Liquor Board Meeting on Monday, March 14, 2022, at 7:03 p.m.  
 
Amber Baker brought to the Selectboard the 2022 Liquor License Renewal for the Dollar General store in 
Georgia. Amber explained the renewal process of the Liquor License to the Selectboard. Cheryl 
Letourneau, Town Clerk, explained that the State of Vermont send her the renewal information for the 3 
stores in town that sell alcohol, and she forwards the information onto the stores. General discussion 
was had between Cheryl, Amber and the Selectboard Members regarding license timelines and getting a 
policy in place that the stores need to follow when getting the paperwork back to Cheryl. Cheryl and 
Amber will work together to create a policy for liquor license renewals and bright it back to the 
Selectboard. Kyle asked for a motion to approve the renewal of the Liquor License for the Dollar General 
store in Georgia. Sara Nadeau made the motion. Gary Wright second. No further discussion. All were in 
favor.  
 
Kyle Grenier asked for a motion to adjourn the Liquor Board Meeting. Gary Wright made the motion. 
Sara Nadeau second. Kyle Grenier adjourned the meeting at 7:13 p.m.  


